
 
 

 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     jog@dvclaw.com 

Suite 400 
333 SW Taylor 

Portland, OR 97204 
 

September 25, 2017 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 
 

Re: In the Matter of PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON,  
 Investigation to Examine PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power’s Non-Standard Avoided 

Cost Pricing 
 Docket No. UM 1802 
 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 
  Please be advised that the Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities does not 
intend to file a Response Brief in the above-referenced docket. 
  
   If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Jesse O. Gorsuch 
Jesse O. Gorsuch 
 

 
 


